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Kirkland, April

From: Joine Pelletier <ahleaujojo@roadrunner.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 04, 2019 12:06 PM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: Stop the corridor 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

You can NOT let this go thru. It is NOT our responsibility to furnish other states electricity do they care about us. NO they do not. 

This project will destroy our beautiful northern Maine and will affect our wildlife. Many businesses will be affected by this also. 

Go take a ride up north and take time to visit with all the local businesses and local people and ask them what would they do if 

they would have to close their business 


